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14th October 2019 

RE Schools Inspection for Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMS) 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are very excited to announce that this Friday 18th October 2019 we have an opportunity to be assessed for our 

work as a Church School. This inspection is called ‘SIAMS’ and incorporates how well our vision is expressed at 

Jennett’s Park. SIAMS seeks to answer the following question: How effective is the school’s distinctive 

Christian vision, established and promoted by leadership at all levels, in enabling pupils and adults to 

flourish?    

The Inspector is Ms Lizzie McWhirter and she will come and see how well Religious Education lessons are taught, 

assess our approach to Collective Worship/ Assemblies and how our vision lives out day to day.  

Our vision is set out in 4 promises to the children which lead into our overarching vision statement: “Empowering 
children to flourish and achieve under God’s love” underpinned by what Jesus said in the Bible in that he had 

come so that we might “Live life in all its fullness” (John 10:10). Using our Rainbow Promise enables us to achieve 
this.  

We are very excited to be able to show the progress and journey that Jennett’s Park CE Primary has undergone 

since the last inspection. She will have many opportunities to speak to members of  our community including 

teachers, pupils, parents, Governors, Trustees and Members of  the clergy. If  you feel you could be a clear and 

courageous advocate for the school please email secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk .  

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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